
 

 
Aberdeen South Community Garage Sale Is 

Scheduled For: 

 

Saturday, November 4th, 2023  

7:30 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.  

If you want to participate  

• Pick up your balloons at: 671 Aberdeen Run (balloons are to 
be attached to your lamp post) 	

• Pay $5.00 Before Saturday, October 28th, 2023	

• Be ready at 7:00 a.m. (be prepared for early birds) 	
• Any questions Call Barbara Ehrhardt 352-561-4881 	

 


